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From: James DeBord [jdebord@yorkcounts.org] I \LA...-' C 1 V L__U
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2009 9:41 AM

Subject: Comment on Improving HS Grad Standard©? OCT 2U # H 7 ; V V

To: IRRC Board Members ''"nrwir^Anun :'mm' ]'

As Director of YorkCounts, one of the largest quality of life improvement initiatives in the state of Pennsylvania, I am
writing today in support of the current proposal to strengthen high school graduation standards in the Commonwealth.

YorkCounts has been working for over a decade to improve educational opportunities and strengthen community across
York County. We believe that with improved opportunities also comes improved expectations. While we believe that
there is much more to be done by the Commonwealth to improve opportunities for all children within Pennsylvania, we
also believe that by raising the bar on graduation standards we are letting children know that we are expecting the best
of them as well.

YorkCounts represents a large number of corporate employers and organizations, all of whom need world class trained
employees. We would like to see standards raised so that we are not looking beyond Pennsylvania's borders to find our
employees of tomorrow.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

James DeBord

James DeBord

Director
YorkCounts
105 Leader Heights Road
York, PA 17403
Tel: 717/650-1500
Email: idebord@yorkcounts.orR
www.yorkcounts.org


